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January 20, 2015

Honorable Glenda Sanders

Presiding Judge of the Superior Court of California
700 Civic Center Drive West

Santa Ana, CA 92701

Subject: Response to Grand Jury Report, “Revisiting Orange County Restaurant Food
Safety: Improving Placard Visibility for the Public’s Best Interest”

Dear Judge Sanders:

Please find below the final update and close out regarding the County’s response to the
Grand Jury Report, “Revisiting Orange County Restaurant Food Safety: Improving
Placard Visibility for the Public’s Best Interest.

As referenced in my November 12, 2014 letter, the Health Care Agency (HCA)
conducted outreach within the districts and returned to the Board at the November 25,
2014 meeting with recommendations for two possible scenarios for Environmental
Health Inspection Placards and Fees. The Board considered the item and a motion was
made to approve Scenario A, which included the cost of color placards. The motion
failed for lack of a second, and there was no further Board action on the item.

If you have any questions, please contact Jessica O’Hare of the County Executive Office
at 714-834-7250.

Sincerely,

Michael B. Giancola
County Executive Officer

cc: FY 2013-14 Orange County Grand Jury Foreman
Mark Denny, Chief Operating Officer, County Executive Office
Mark Refowitz, Director, Orange County Health Care Agency
Jessica O'Hare, Assistant to the COO, County Executive Office



